STATEMENT FROM IAIA
TO THE 3RD MEETING OF THE PARTIES TO THE
ESPOO CONVENTION

IAIA fully supports the objectives and work plan of the Convention on EIA in
a Transboundary Context and the SEA Protocol.

IAIA offers its support of these activities, especially those activities which assist
capacity development in impact assessment such as the proposed SEA manual.

IAIA also offers to disseminate to its members relevant information from the
EIA Convention to increase awareness of the work of the Convention
worldwide.



